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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR: Helen Krauch                 HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & Last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   1
st
 Sunday of the month       2.00 - - - - - 

       

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets on the 2

nd
 Wed. 

of every month after Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – *meeting held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre  

*4
th

 Degree-3
rd

 Thurs. (monthly) - 7:30pm Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR: Michael O’Rielly - 250.477.8950 

3
rd

 Degree(Council 1256) -2
nd

 Thurs. (monthly) - 7.30pm at St. Andrew’s Cathedral Church  

                                                                               Contact: GRAND KNIGHT: Don Lambton - 250.995.1531 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

 NAME:   ____________________________________________________ 

                                                                        

 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

  

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if 

you are thinking that there is no way out of this situation 

for you; if you want to talk to someone, call, text 

250.812.0087 email: respectlifem@gmail.com 
  

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a 

low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come to the 

sacristy before Mass and inform the priest. 
             

 

Traditional Latin Mass   ``November`` 
 

Tues.  Nov.   1
st
:  9am            Sun. Nov. 13

th
:  Noon 

Wed.  Nov.   2
nd

: 9am            Fri.   Nov. 18
th

:  9am 

Fri.     Nov.  4
th

:  9am             Sun. Nov. 20
th

:  Noon  

Sat.     Nov.  5
th

:  9am             Fri.  Nov. 25
th

:  9am       

Sun.    Nov.  6
th

:  Noon           Sun. Nov. 27
th

: Noon 

Fri.      Nov. 11
th

: 9am 
 

Sunday Missals 
The new Sunday Missals are now available in the 

vestibule at $4/ea. or in the parish office. 
 

Parish Council Meeting 
Please note there will be a parish council meeting on 

Wed. Dec. 14
th

 at 6:10pm in the Msgr. Wood Rm. 

 

 

 

 
 

Nov. 22 TUESDAY 
            

           “NO MASS” 
 

Nov. 23 WEDNESDAY in thanksgiving 

Augustina Manguerra 

Nov. 24 THURSDAY in thanksgiving 

Augustina Manguerra 

Nov. 25 FRIDAY 

 

special intentions 

Augustina Manguerra 

Nov. 26 SATURDAY special intentions 

Augustina Manguerra 
 

Nov. 29  TUESDAY Gilles Wauthy+ 

Yves Wauthy 

Nov. 30 WEDNESDAY Victoria Choose Life Society 

Dec. 1 THURSDAY  

Dec. 2 FRIDAY Victoria Choose Life Society 

Dec. 3 SATURDAY Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Anne Van Noordt 
 

Dec. 6 TUESDAY Victoria Choose Life Society 

Dec. 7 WEDNESDAY  

Dec. 8 THURSDAY special intentions 

Augustina Manguerra 

Dec. 9 FRIDAY  

Dec. 10 SATURDAY Rodrigo & Amparo+ 

Gina Ancajas 
 

Please remember the following persons who are ill in your 

prayers: Barbara Dunahee, Lucy Praud, Lorna Cue, Dina McGregor, 

Ann VanNoordt, Lynn Wood, Agnes Berard, Christine Stornebrink, 

Fr. John’s brother, Anneke McKay, Jeannette Colquhoun 
    

Catholic Women’s League 
We are collecting donations for Christmas Altar 

flowers the forms are at the back of the Church. 

Please drop them in the collection Basket in a sealed 

envelope that is marked ‘CWL Christmas Flowers’ 

or give it to Suzanne Bergeron or the Office.     

Time to get those cookbooks out and start baking we 

will have a Bake Sale after the Masses on Sat./Sun, 

Dec. 3/4. Anyone who wishes to donate bake goods 

please bring them in around 4:00pm on Sat. and 

9:00am on Sun. Next meeting is Wed. Dec. 7, meet 

at Gaby’s Restaurant (West Bay Marina) at 

1:00pm, please bring personal hygiene items for St 

Vincent de Paul Society. (toothpaste, toothbrush, 

single bar soaps, hand cream, shampoo, and so on) 

Forgotten to pay for your membership fee of $30.00, 

please bring your monies to the meeting.   
The Catholic Women’s League supports and contributes 

to the life and vitality of the Catholic Church, family and 

community at home and abroad. The CWL of Our Lady  

Queen of Peace parish appreciate your support in their 

endeavors.  Thank you!!! 
 



 

Holodomor Commemoration 
A memorial service and 'hungry lunch' will be held on 

Sun., Nov. 20 at 2 pm to commemorate the Holodomor 

(Death by Starvation) of the millions of Ukrainian victims 

of the forced famine/genocide imposed in 1932-33 on 

Ukraine by Stalin's Soviet regime. It is estimated that 5-7 

million people were starved to death by this imposed 

artificial famine. The Government of Canada, most 

Provincial governments, as well as the Victoria and 

Saanich City Councils have formally designated the 

Holodomor as a day of commemoration on the last 

Saturday of November. Join with us in remembering the 

millions of victims of this unspeakable tragedy. Location: 

Ukrainian Cultural Center, 3277 Douglas St., Victoria. 
Free admission 
 

St. Nicholas Ukrainian Catholic Parish 
Christmas Food Fair on Sat., Dec. 3

rd
 from 11am - 

2pm at St. Nicholas Parish Hall, 1110 Caldedonia. 

Sale of: perogies, cabbage rolls, borscht, Ukrainian 

sausage, sauerkraut, preserves, Ukrainian bread and 

pastries. Free Parking Wheelchair Accessible 
 

D & P, Caritas Canada 
Climate Action Conference , “Spirituality and post-

COP21 engagement in light of Laudato Si and the Pope’s 

call to action on the environment”. Keynote speaker 

Steven Guilbeault, cofounder and Senior Director of 

Equiterre, along with four panelists from the Victoria area 

will address the elements of the agreement that require 

monitoring, what follow up is needed and actions that can 

be taken at the local level to protect what Pope Francis, in 

his encyclical Laudato Si, refers to as our common home. 

Tues. Nov. 29, 7 – 10pm, Room A104, Bob Wright 

Building, University of Victoria. Admission free, 

donations welcome. Co-sponsored by Development and 

Peace Caritas Canada, the Canadian Religious 

Conference, Equiterre and the Sisters of St. Anne 

Information: Christine O’Leary 250-370-7471 
 

Advent Carols and Readings 
by Candlelight  “As Prophets Foretold” The Music 

Ministry of St. Andrew's Cathedral, Blanshard & View St. 

is presenting their annual celebration of Advent carols, 

readings and prayers on Fri.,  Dec. 2
nd

  at 7:30pm in the 

church. We invite you to join the prophet Isaiah, John the 

Baptist and Mary, the Mother of Jesus in waiting for the 

Christ child…. Emmanuel, God with Us! Please join us in 

sharing the Advent season and bring a friend or two. A 

free will offering will be taken at the door for the 9-10 

club providing meals to people in need. 
 

CBC & Our Place Society present: 
‘A Christmas Carol” A reading of Charles Dickens 

Classic Tale Featuring Shelagh Rogers, Bob McDonald, 

Arthur Black & more with Louise Rose & The Open Door 

Our Place Choir Mon. Dec. 12
th

 at 7pm doors open 

6:30pm Adults $17.50  Children $5 First Metropolitan 

Church. All proceeds to benefit Our Place Society 
 

 

 

The Mustard Seed   

‘The Huron Carole’ - We are delighted to bring a 

Christmas staple back to Victoria… Tom Jackson’s 

Huron Carole! This year, Tom Jackson is joined by 

fellow artists Shannon Gaye, Kristian Alexandrov 

and Beverley Mahood. This evening of traditional, 

contemporary and signature music will release the 

spirit of Christmas into your heart. Tom Jackson, 

founder of The Huron Carole Benefit Concert Series, 

is a musician, beloved TV personality (North of 60, 

Star Trek, Law and Order), and long-time champion 

for the marginalized. This year’s Huron Carole will 

take place on Fri., Dec. 16 at 7:30pm at the 

Centennial United Church in Victoria. Tickets ($40 

advance, $50 door) 
 

 ‘Our Place’ – Pandora Ave 
As the Winter weather sets in, a $5 coffee card for a 24 

hour restaurant, gives a homeless person the opportunity 

to spend a few dry hours in a warm space on a cold, wet, 

dreary night when all the shelters are full. Please drop off 

your coffee cards at the Our Place Reception Desk 919 

Pandora Ave. Your kind generosity will allow someone 

the gift of a few hours of warmth.  
 

 Diocesan Appeal - “Rock the Mission”! 
We have raised $11,279.00 as of Nov. 16 and some  

have come in this week, therefore not included in the 

total. Thank you to all who were able to support the 

2016 Appeal. Please remember that you can still 

donate to the diocesan Appeal if you have not already 

done so. Donations can be made by: 

Cash/cheque (payable to “Annual Diocesan Appeal”) 

VISA or MasterCard 

A pledge form/envelope is included in the “Rock the 

Mission!” Appeal brochure (copies available in the 

Vestibule) which you may use for your donation 

Envelopes can either then be placed in the collection 

basket on Sunday or mailed directly to the Diocese. 

Staff at the diocesan office are happy to be of 

assistance if you have any questions about how to 

donate. You are reminded that donations received by 

December 31 will generate income tax receipts for 

2016 given out by the Diocese Office of Victoria.  
 

ANAWIM FUNDRAISER 

Holy Cross Parish is hosting An Evening of Irving 

Berlin as a benefit for Anawim House on Fri., Nov. 

25
th

, at 7pm. It will be a 75 minute program of 

songs, stories, anecdotes, musical history, and jokes. 

There will be six professional performers to entertain 

you. Tickets are $15 for adults and students pay what 

you can. Tickets are available through the office of 

Holy Cross Parish 250-477-532, or at the door. All 

proceeds will go to Anawim House directly.  
 

 

 

 

http://mustardseed.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f0371994f7e75b28a4a1e6c37&id=7ae3368970&e=53f5e8af47


 

Encountering Christ  
A thirteen week course with Dr. Patricia Rooke, 

beginning Tues. 7 to 9pm on Jan. 3 to Apr. 25, in 

the Parish Centre, St. Andrew’s Cathedral. We will 

examine the Seven Sacraments of the Church in 

their scriptural context and historical development 

but most importantly, their communal and personal 

meaning for Catholics.  There is a limit of 30 

participants.   Register at: rookept@shaw.ca or call 

250-388-5571 to acquire Patricia’s phone number.   

Cost is by donation for handouts 
 

Camp Homewood Diocesan Retreat 2017 
Calling all youth grades 7-12 - Join us for an action 

packed, faith & fun filled weekend with the return of our 

amazing retreat leaders – Face to Face Ministries! St. 

Patrick’s Youth are hosting the 16th Annual Diocesan 

Retreat at beautiful Camp Homewood on Quadra Island 

Feb. 3-5, 2017, $150.00 per participant. Please contact 

Camp Coordinators: Bonni Roset: broset@telus.net 250-

923-4299 or  Terri Ann Wynans: wynans@shaw.ca 250-

731-7134 Sponsored by: St. Patrick’s Parish, Campbell 

River, Notre Dame Parish, Port Alberni, With financial 

support from CWL & Knights of Columbus, St. Patrick’s 

Parish, Campbell River and The Catholic Foundation of 

Vancouver Island 
 

Eastern Caribbean Cruise January 2018 

Mary Hof, parishioner of St. Edward’s Parish, invites 

those who would like to travel as part of a group to a 

spectacular cruise. It’s a way of making new 

friendships, and for some not having to travel alone. 

Jan. 2018 seems to be far off but once the cruise lines 

puts out their itinerary, rooms must be secured. The 

trip will be 11 days, 4 nights in Puerto Rico and then 

a 7 day cruise from Puerto Rico to Fort Lauderdale, 

on Celebrity Summit. Deposit is refundable until Jan. 

16, 2017. For more info. on pricing and itinerary 

contact Mary Hof:  mhof126@gmail.com or  

250 743 4074. A truly spectacular way to experience 

the Caribbean and make memories to last a lifetime! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pilgrimage to Poland & Italy 

Pilgrimage Chaplain - Fr. John Domotor 
Pastor of “Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish” 

From: April 18 to May 2, 2017 

For more info please contact:  

"Our Lady Queen of Peace"  250.384.3884,  

Leszek Richmond   778.350.7899 

e-mail: 2017@PeaceTravel.ca   

Virtual visit recommended: www.PeaceTravel.ca 
 

ITINERARY:  

Daily Holy Mass celebrated by Fr. John Domotor   

POLAND: Kraków-Lagiewniki-Częstochowa-

Oświęcim-Wieliczka             

ITALY: Tarvisio-Asissio-Cascia-Orvieto-Bolsena-

Rome &Vatican-Monte Cassino-Pompei-

Alberobello-Bari, San Giovani Rotondo-Monte San 

Angelo-Foggia - Lanciano, Loreto-Osimo-Rome 

COST: $3,300.00 includes: Flights, transfers from the 

airport in Poland on arriving, in Rome for departure,  

accomodation in three star hotels.  

Two meals a day: solid breakfast, full dinner  

Tour guide English speaking + audio equipment,  

Entrance fees: Museums in Vatican included  

Sistine Chapel with fresks by Michael Angelo, 

Transportation in cities as well in between.   

Taxes and fees on highways, hotels, entrance to the 

cities, environmental fees etc., Insurance: 

Supplement for single room EXTRA $300.00  

Deposit of $500.00 to the 10th of December 2016 

Registration fee $100.00 NON refundable should be 

paid by 3
rd

 of December 2016 will go as a credit for 

the cost of the trip ONLY for registered person.   

For more information please contact 
"Our Lady Queen of Peace"   250.384.3884,  

Leszek Richmond   778.350.7899 

e-mail: 2017@PeaceTravel.ca   

Virtual visit recommended: www.PeaceTravel.ca   
 

Journey of Faith Pilgrimage 
Sept. 18 – Oct. 5, 2017 - Tour Tel Aviv, Jaffa, Haifa, 

Cana, the Sea of Galilee, Jerusalem’s old city; trace 

the Stations of the Cross on the Via Dolorosa; see 

Bethlehem, the Dead Sea & Masada, plus many other 

places where Jesus and his Disciples walked. 

Price:  $5,390 based on double occupancy, from 

Victoria (+$175 for pilgrims outside the Victoria 

area) Includes return airfare, breakfast & dinners 

daily, entrance fees, daily Mass, luxury air-

conditioned tourist bus, 16 nights’ accommodation. 

For detailed itinerary or to sign up, contact Denise at 

two-bucks@shaw.ca or call (250)339-1807.  

Pilgrimage Chaplain:  Fr. John Laszczyk.  

Pilgrimage Organizer:  Denise Buckley 
 

 

mailto:rookept@shaw.ca
mailto:2017@PeaceTravel.ca
http://www.peacetravel.ca/
mailto:2017@PeaceTravel.ca
http://www.peacetravel.ca/
mailto:two-bucks@shaw.ca


 

ADVERTISE:  Your ad can be in the bulletin.  

Call the parish office at: 250-388-5571 for more information. 

Please call 384-3884, or email: office@qop.ca. We appreciate 

the support of these sponsors. Please support them: 

 
              

                 McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      

          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

             CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Diocesan Website 
Bishop Gary will be doing a series of videos during the 

Jubilee Year of Mercy, each filmed in a location where the 

mercy of God meets the people of God.  

Website: www.rcdvictoria.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
    

Piano Lessons! 

Queen of Peace, Music Director Helen Krauch, 

offering piano lessons in your own home all ages and 

levels - Contact: 778-922-3684  

Email: krauchenator@gmail.com 
 

 

 

Save the date! St. Andrew’s Cathedral 
Sunday, July 9th, 2017- Diocesan Mass at 11 am 

followed by a picnic at St. Ann’s Academy, a terrific 

event, with music, children’s games, food and 

opportunities to visit the Academy Chapel (our first 

cathedral) and to socialize.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@qop.ca
mailto:sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca
mailto:krauchenator@gmail.com

